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Thank you everyone for supporting the SRC’s PJ day.  $49 was 

raised from donations and hot milo sales to go towards 

excursions.  Congratulations to Reid who received an award for 

Academic Achievement at last weeks Macleay Public Schools 

Education Week assembly. 

What’s on Term 3 

Thur 10 Aug P&C cupcake day $2 ea (no orders needed) 

Fri 18 Aug Lower Nth Coast athletics 

   Premier’s reading closes 

Tues 22 Aug Book Week activities and assembly 

Mon 28 Aug Parent teacher meetings start this week 

Fri   1 Sep North Coast athletics 

   Father’s Day morning 

Fri 22 Sep Assembly  

   Last day Term 3 

 

Term 4 

Tues 10 Oct 3-6 camp to Dorrigo/Coffs Harbour 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

Results have been received for the Macleay District athletics carnival from last week.  Only our small 

school relay team (Katie May, Tyler, Edward, Dixee and Hezekiah) will be competing at the Lower 

North Coast carnival on Friday, 18 August in Wauchope.  Information is attached for those parents.  

Well done to all our competitors who tried their best. 

The NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge closed on Friday, 18th.  Lots of students have been busily 

reading all year and most have just about completed the challenge.  Certificates will be presented at 

the end of the year. 

It’s time to start thinking about favourite book character costumes for Children’s Book Week on 

Tuesday, 22 August 2023.  We love to see home made creative designs!   

Our next school assembly will be held on the same afternoon as Book Week activities (Tuesday, 

22nd).  We hope lots of families will be able to come along and see students receive awards and 

watch the parade.   

In Weeks 7 and 8 starting 28 August, we would like to meet with parents and carers one on one to 

discuss your child’s progress.  A booking note will be sent out next week. 

The two night camp for 3-6 students is coming up quickly and we will have more details to send home 

shortly.  Families will be able to start making payments once permission notes are ready. 

It is really important that we know why your child is away on the day of absence.  You can let us 

know by texting the school mobile, ringing the office or sending a note as soon as possible. 

News 

Everyone had a great time at 

Kinchela Public School last week for 

the Education Week STEM day.  It’s 

always great for students to mix 

with other small schools and  play in 

a different environment. 


